
   

 
 

 

 

 AB 2578 FAILS TO PASS SENATE  

Tuesday, September 14, 2010 at 10:27AM  

 

For those of you who have been following AB 2578, Dave Jones' bill that would require health insurers to receive 

approval from the Department of Insurance or the Department of Managed Health Care before raising health plan 

rates, this bill failed to get enough votes to pass through Senate.  The vote was close (17 Ayes -17 Nayes and, on 

reconsideration, 16 Ayes - 19 Nayes).  The history of AB2578 can be found here. 

 

This is not likely the end of the line for a push toward creating a prior approval regulatory scheme for health 

insurance rates.  Dave Jones, who is running to be the next Insurance Commissioner for California, and who has 

pushed for a health insurance prior approval regime before will presumably continue to take steps toward this goal. 

 

http://www.calinsuranceregulation.com/home/2010/9/14/ab-2578-fails-to-pass-senate.html
http://www.leginfo.ca.gov/pub/09-10/bill/asm/ab_2551-2600/ab_2578_bill_20100831_history.html

